
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
ITEM NO. D(3) 

AGENDA ITEM ABSTRACT  
MEETING DATE: Tuesday, October 4, 2005 

 
TITLE: Stormdrain Decal Design Contest Committee 
 

DEPARTMENT: PLANNING  PUBLIC HEARING:   YES __     NO _ X _ 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 
A. Resolution 
B. Brochure 

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: 
   Noah Ranells           918-7326 
   Patricia McGuire    918-7327 

 
PURPOSE 
The purpose of this item is to identify two members of the Board of Aldermen to serve on the 
Stormdrain Decal Design Contest Selection Committee.  
 
INFORMATION 
On 26 October 2004, the Board of Aldermen received a staff presentation on stormdrain labeling in 
the Town of Carrboro. During the Board of Aldermen discussion of this item on that evening, 
Alderman Gist suggested that the schools have a logo- naming contest, Alderman McDuffee asked 
that the following language be added: “drains to _____ creek” to the decals, and Alderman Herrera 
asked that El Centro Latino be contacted for the Spanish wording.  
 
Staff has developed a stormdrain decal design contest brochure. Staff suggests that the selection 
committee be composed of 2 Aldermen, 1 EAB representative, 1 Arts Committee representative, the 
Town Manager, and the Streets Superintendent.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
There is no direct fiscal impact of this agenda item. Funds are available to begin purchasing 
stormdrain decals. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends that the Aldermen 1) support the stormdrain decal contest, 2) select two Board of 
Aldermen members, and 3) direct staff to proceed with the stormdrain label contest. 
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